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NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL  

 

Version 1   prepared for 11th October 2021 review. 
 

To receive an update on the policy for functions / private use of the village green. 
 
 
 

At the September meeting questions were raised about the terms of use for Village Green and whether it could be hired out to private 
individuals for Weddings or other private family celebrations. The Chairman had reviewed the lease prior to the meeting and expressed 
concerns that this use was not permitted. 
 
After the meetingthe Lease for the Green was reviewed by the Clerk, and four clauses identified that required clarification over 
interpretation and the original intention of the landowners.   The lease currently does not allow for private subletting of the land. 
 
The Clerk has contacted the Leessors and asked if a discussion / meeting could be arranged between themselves and the Chairman to 
discuss how the family feel about the use of the green for private weddings and how this may be achieved. 

 


